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I, Kaleb Pereira, am emailing in support of the H 6637 to make it illegal for police officers, correctional 
officers, or probation and parole officers to have sex with people in their custody because this will protect the 
human rights of individuals in custody. Not only is it unprofessional for law enforcement to accept sexual bribes 
it is also disgustingly criminal that these people entrusted with "protecting and serving" are able to get away 
with doing such heinous acts without getting reprimanded.  


